
CITY OF DALLAS 

BUILDING INSPECTION ADVISORY, EXAMINING AND APPEALS BOARD 

NOTICE 

BOARD MEETING CANCELLED 

Section 8-4 of Chapter 8, "Boards and Commissions," of the Dallas City Code requires at least 
six (6) members to make a quorum. Unfortunately, as of Wednesday, April 26, 2023, due to a 
couple of unforeseen member departures, this board no longer meets quorum. In accordance 
with this provision, the board is not able to conduct business. 

Therefore, the scheduled meeting for May 2, 2023, is hereby cancelled. 

Please reach out to Assistant Building Official, David Session at 214.948.4474 or at 
l.sessions@dallas.gov.

Sincerely, 

Andrew Espinoza, CBO, MCP, CFM, CCEA 
Director/Chief Building Official 
Development Services Department 
214.542.1227 

c: File 

Development Services Department - Building Inspection - 320 E. Jefferson Blvd., Rm. 115 - (214) 948-4414 
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